
It's feeling more and more like fall each and every day! We hope that you've enjoyed your first few
weeks of classes with us! Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns regarding your

child's dance education. We take pride in giving our dancers and dance families a wonderful
experience filled with fun, discovery, creativity, and friendship! 

 Lots of fun and exciting things happening this month at ECSOD! 

Dancers will be measured for their costumes during the first two weeks of October! 

Mandatory Parent Meetings will take place during your child's class time the week of Nov. 5-10th.

NEW ECSOD Apparel COMING SOON!!

NO CLASSES November 19-24th due to FALL BREAK!

Dancers are invited to wear their Halloween Costumes to dance class during this week!  
Classes age 2-6 will be sharing their Halloween Dances at the end of class as well.  

Feel free to invite your families and friends to watch them shine!

Join us for our annual Halloween Party on Friday, October 26th from 5-7pm! Tricks, treats, crafts,
games and tons of freaky fun! We hope to see you there! Be sure to wear your Halloween Costume,

too! Costume Contest will begin at 6:45pm! 

Register now for our new 6-Week Session and Halloween Dance Camp! Check out the details and  
register online at www.eauclaireschoolofdance.com! 

Wear Pink this week in honor of Breast Cancer Awareness Month!


